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Townsend, Erle

From: Dori McCormick <mccormickdori@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 12:04 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I am writing to urge you to defeat this proposed ruling. It makes little sense organically but even less sense in Maine.  

 

1) Batteries do not perform well in freezing temperatures.  

 

2) I traveled with a friend with an electric car once and the charging process too a good 45 minutes before we could 

move on. 

 

3) From what I understand, there is little to no resale value on these vehicles. 

 

4) The infrastructure to support electric cars is not available in Maine and so many remote areas. 

 

I want to choose my own vehicle and not be dictated to. 

 

Please put an end to this proposal. 

 

Dori McCormick 


